
  WE THE UNDERSIGNED ARE OPPOSED TO THE CHANGES PROPOSED TO BEING MADE 
FROM  ‘INNOCENT UNTIL PROVEN GUILTY’   TO “GUILTY UNTIL PROVEN INNOCENT” 
  
    WE BELIEVE THIS IS AGAINST LIBERTY AND JUSTICE FOR THE CITIZENS OF AUSTRALIA AND 
ON WHICH THIS COUNTRY WAS BUILT. 
  
  
    Michael Alan Corbin 
       
     Denise Ann Corbin 
  
      
  
  
     Penelope Butler 
  
 


